
Good morning, Gateway!  Welcome to the Gateway Broadcast News (GBN). Today is 
Friday, March 24, 2025. 

Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance. 

______ The votes are in! Your round two winners have been decided and are moving on to 
compete in round three of the Battle of the Books. 

In the match-up between Legend vs. Ground Zero, the winner is… Ground Zero 

A Good Girl’s Guide to Murder vs. Five Survive, the winner is… A Good Girl’s Guide to 
Murder 

Diary of a Wimpy Kid vs. One of Us is Lying, the winner is…Diary of a Wimpy Kid 

And in the final battle, The Hunger Games vs. I Hope this doesn’t Find You, the winner 
is…The Hunger Games 

 We picked names of students who voted, congratulations to our drawing winners: 
Saashinee R., Nathan H., Meghaa I., and Sena N. We will deliver your prize. 

Visit the library website today and tomorrow to vote in round three! 

______ The following clubs meet today after school:  

• Chess & Board Games meets in the Commons. 
• Drama meets in room 313. 
• Fiber Arts meets in room B122. 
• Study club meets in the Library; remember to sign up on the blue sheet in the 

Commons and include details of what you will be working on. 
• Remember to sign up for the Activity Bus by the end of 8th grade lunch if you need a 

ride home. 

______ The following clubs meet tomorrow after school: Debate & Speaking, PRIDE, and 
Study. Remember to arrange transportation in advance. 

______ The final opportunity to watch the Guardian Wrestlers at home this season is this 
Tuesday, March 25. This meet’s Double-Dual format is a 2-for-1 opportunity for fans, as 
Gateway will wrestle Voyager @ 3:45pm, and Heatherwood @ 5pm. We would love to see a 
huge group of staff and students come out to support for one or both matchups! 

_____ Track & Field is a no cut sport open to all students.  The first day of practice is April 
14, so pick up a packet from the kiosk outside the Counseling Office and sign up. If you 
have already signed up, check your email for a message from FinalForms and complete 
your forms today! 

Remember, Students, to be kind and respectful – it’s the GATEWay! 



 

 
 


